
 
 
 
 

         
    

 
 

 

CONTACT: Kate Sanchez,  732-349-6200, ext. 5907 
   ksanchez@theoceancountylibrary.org  

  
Little Egg Harbor Closed for Electrical Repairs 

 
Little Egg Harbor – The Little Egg Harbor Branch of the Ocean County Library will be 

closed until further notice for electrical repairs. These repairs are a result of a power 

surge from an Atlantic City Electric transformer located on the perimeter of Mathistown 

Road. The surge occurred around 11:00 pm on October 14, after the branch had closed 

for the evening. Our maintenance team and electricians are on site to address the issue.  

 

All holds in delivery as of October 16 will be available for pick up at our Stafford Branch, 

129 N Main St, Manahawkin, NJ 08050 and will be extended 4 days. Alternatively, 

customers may call and request their holds be sent to their branch of choice. The Ocean 

County Library apologized for any inconvenience and thanks you for your patience.  
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